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The next meeting of the GBOS will be at 7 pm on Monday, July 16 at 
Bay Area Unitarian Universalist Church, 17503 El Camino Real, Houston 77058.

(The street you turn on is Beacon St. which is off of El Camino Real. Just look for the big Clear Lake City water tower)
Please plan to attend and bring a guest!  Refreshments will be potluck.

Our speaker will be Brandie Hill  owner of Orchid Express & Leasing. She will do a presentation on 
“Decorating with Orchids”. 

She will also bring plants to sell.

If you have items or information you would like to see in the newsletter let me know at:  joycemcmillan@att.net
Galveston Orchid Society Web Page - www.galvestonbayorchidsociety.org

Mark Your Calendars!

Our SWROGA Fall 2019 Show
will now be held at the

 HILTON HOUSTON NASA CLEAR LAKE
3000 Nasa Pkwy, Houston, Texas, 77058

September 13 - 15, 2019
 Due to the rate increase at South South 

Harbour we found it necessary to look for 
another location. We believe this location 

will be perfect for our next show.

NOGG’s Meeting 
(Novice Orchid Growers Group)

Sunday, July 15, 2018, 2 pm 
at the home of Mary Bragg, 

5243 Whittier Oaks, 
Friendswood, TX 77546

Contact Katherine Brown 
at 318-243-3416 or email 

ksbrown208@hotmail.com
if you have any questions.

Laurie Skov 
pollinating the 
Vanilla orchid

Suggested Show Names
1.	 Dazzle with Orchids
2.	 Grandeur of Orchids
3.	 Orchid Extravaganza
4.	 Orchids...Nature’s Exotic Flower
5.	 Passion for Orchids
6.	 Orchids...Nature’s Jewel Flowers
7.	 Symphony of Orchids

Email Joyce your suggestions for show 
theme names before our August meeting 
so that we can take a vote on it.

The Malins win both Specie and Hybrid categories 
at our June meeting

 Phal. Hsinying Little KnightPaph. Godefroyae v. alba


